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Dear Parent, 
 

10 to Sixth Day Feedback 
 
Following our recent 10 to Sixth Day event, I am seeking feedback from students 
and parents so that we can improve this day for future cohorts. Whilst I hope that 
your son felt that the day was informative and purposeful, I am conscious that there 
may be things that we could improve upon. We have made significant changes since 
our first 10 to Sixth Day in 2019 as a result of the useful feedback we have received. 
 
I have sent a Microsoft Form to Year 10 students via ShowMyHomework. This has 
been completed by most students already and has given me some food for thought. I 
would appreciate it if you would encourage your son to complete this form, and I 
would also like to invite you to complete this form, which will give you the opportunity 
to provide feedback, too.  
 
You will receive much more information about our Sixth Form when your son is in 
Year 11, to include a Sixth Form Information Evening and further information about 
the application process via the school newsletter. However, should you have any 
queries about the Sixth Form, please do get in touch (a.falle@vcj.sch.je) and I will be 
happy to discuss this further with you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Alan Falle 
Head of Sixth Form 
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